

REVIEW 1

PART 1. LISTENING

Section 1: Listen to Chris and Rachel and fill in the blanks with NO MORE THAN TWO WORDS.

1. Chris feels _____ about his own office after the first day at work.
2. Rachel thinks his new workplace is a _____ to work.
3. He has a computer with a keyboard and a mouse in the _____.
4. The only one _____ of the office is in Yuri's room.
5. There are pens and paper in Chris's office, but he hasn't got a phone and _____.

Section 2: Listen to the conversation between Alan and Henrietta about Alan's holiday and answer the questions with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS and/or NUMBERS.

6. How many days did Alan travel?
7. Who did he meet in Amsterdam?
8. How long did he stay in Amsterdam?
9. How old was the house in Munich?
10. How did he feel about the trip to Munich?

PART 2: GRAMMAR

Identify the mistake (A, B, C or D) in each sentence and write the correct words/phrases.

11. The secretary uses (A) this printer for print (B) documents (C) for her (D) boss every day.
12. Peter: Have (A) they got any scissors (B) or knives?
Mary: Yes, They have got (C) two scissors but they don't have got (D) any knives.
13. - How many rooms are (A) there in (B) your house?
- There is (C) three rooms in my (D) house.
14. The weather wasn't (A) very nice in last week (B). It was (C) wet and rainy (D).
15. A: You weren't (A) at the art gallery. Where were (B) you last night?
B: I were (C) at home to do my (D) homework.
16. He (A) could writes (B) his name when he was (C) two years (D) old.
17. There are (A) two bedrooms (B). They are (C) on the left side on (D) the house.
18. How much (A) copies of this document (B) do you need (C)? - I need 20 copies (D).
19. My son is usually (A) free on (B) Sundays, so he play (C) computer games and goes out with his (D) friends.
20. Sarah's grandparents live (A) in a small old (B) house in the countryside, while she lives (C) in a new big (D) one in the city.

PART 3: VOCABULARY

Fill in the blank with one suitable word. The first letter has been given.

21. Tesla is one of the biggest electric car **m**_____ in the world currently.
22. We use a **r**_____ **c**_____ to turn on and turn off the TV.

23. Mary hopes to get a job after she g_____ from the university.
24. Can you give me the s_____, please? I need to cut some paper.
25. In the inspection area, the engineers i_____ and check quality of cars before putting them on sale.
26. They leave their cars in the c__p___ behind the factory.
27. Uncle Ho could speak many f_____ languages, such as: French, Chinese, English, German.
28. I often have dinner with my family in the d_____r_____.
29. My husband and I don't like going to the beach in summer because it is always c_____ with a lot of people.
30. They usually write the date of the meetings in their d_____.

PART 4. READING

Section 1: Read about Smith's house and fill in the blanks with ONLY ONE WORD.

I live in a small old house with my wife, my son and my daughter. There are eight rooms in my house: a living room, a kitchen and a bathroom downstairs, and three bedrooms and two bathrooms upstairs. I love our kitchen most. In our kitchen, there is a fridge in the corner. The sink is near the fridge. There are some pictures on the wall and a TV on the cupboard. The kitchen is also our dining room so there is a table and four chairs for four people in my family in the center of the room. I love this room because my family often gather in this room in the evening. We watch movies, talk about our days at work and at school and enjoy delicious dishes for dinner together.

Rick and his family live in a small old house with 8 rooms: a living room, a kitchen, three bedrooms and (31) _____ bathrooms. His favorite room is the (32) _____.

There are many objects there: a fridge, a (33) _____, some pictures, a TV and a table with four (34) _____. His family often watch movies, talk about their days and have (35) _____ together in this room.

Section 2: Read Beth's email to her granddaughter, Mary, and answer the questions with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS AND/OR A NUMBER.

London, July 2018

Dear Mary,

It's been a while since you and your parents moved to New York two months ago. Your grandfather and I miss you so much.

For your assignment in Social Studies, you've asked me about what it was like in the 1960s. Here are some things I still remember. In the 1960s, I was just a teenager. Things were very different in the 1960s. At that time, we didn't have any MP3 players or smartphones to listen to music. Instead, we had big black vinyl records. When we wanted to listen to music with our friends, we carried those records from one house to the other. We were very careful with them because they scratched easily and then the sound was horrible!

There were no computers, no Internet and no e-mails in the 60s. We could only send letters by post and it took a long time to receive a letter. I had a cousin in Australia and he sometimes wrote to me. His letters usually arrived after three weeks!

There were also no video and DVD recorders back then, so we had to sit in front of the TV at the same time, on the same day every week to watch our favorite shows!

This is all I can recall about the 60s. If you still wonder about anything, look it up on the Internet. I think there are millions of useful things there for your assignment.

Hope to see you soon honey! We miss you so much!

Love you,

Beth

1. In which month did Mary's family move to New York?
2. What did Beth use to listen to music in the 1960s?
3. Why was she careful when carrying the records?
4. How long did it take for her cousin's letters to arrive?
5. According to Beth, where can Mary find information for her assignment?

PART 5. WRITING

Write a paragraph (50-70 words) about your last summer holiday basing on the suggested questions.

1. Where did you go last summer?

Who did you go with?

2. How did you get there?
3. How long did you stay?
4. What did you do there?
5. How did you feel?